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MARINA ADVISORY NO. 2024-19
Series of 2024

TO - ALL SHIPOWNERS, SHIP OPERATORS, MASTERS AND
OFFICERS OF PHILIPPINE REGISTERED SHIPS ENGAGED
IN THE DOMESTIC TRADE

SUBJECT : FINAL NOTICE FOR THE SUBMISSION OF SHIP-SPECIFIC
IMPLEMENTATION PLAN (SIP) PURSUANT TO MARINA
CIRCULAR NO. SR-2020-06 AND ADVISORY NO. 2021-58

This is a FINAL NOTICE for all shipping companies in the domestic trade to submit
a Ship-specific Implementation Plan (SIP) for respective vessels covered by
MARINA MC No. SR 2020-06.

It is recalled that a template for the crafting of an SIP was provided as Annex to
MARINA Advisory (MA) No. 2021-58 issued last 15 October 2021. The template
outlines the content of the SIP, i.e. providing ship’s details and other relevant
information and actions to be taken by the Company in preparation for the
compliance with the mandatory use of 0.5% m/m Sulphur limit by 01 January 2025.

In view of the foregoing, notice is hereby given that the final deadline for the
submission of SIPs is on 30 June 2024. Failure to submit the SIP by this deadline
will be interpreted by the Administration as readiness to comply.

it is likewise reiterated that ships which are already using 0.5% m/m Sulphur limit
and below shall be exempted to this specific provision, provided that it shall
inform this Administration;

Please submit in soft copy, preferably in .docs or pdf format of not more than 3MB
and email at mepds@marina.gov.ph.

For strict compliance.
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